
January 7, 2025 

  
Update from MTO related to the RFS for Howe Island Ferry Study, 
 

 The procurement process is now completed and 3GA Marine was the 
successful bidder. Ministry staff met with 3GA yesterday (Jan 6) to 
hold its kick-off meeting for the project.   

 As per the statement of work, 3GA is required to complete all analysis 
and submit a final report by June 2025 

 The outcome of the study will be recommendation as to whether the 
Ministry should pursue work to retrofit the Frontenac Howe islander or 
build a new vessel. 

  
 


